
Respect All Sharks 
SUNY Suffolk is a diverse community that takes pride in creating a welcoming environment and fostering 

unwavering support for equity and inclusion. We learn and benefit from all perspectives and are committed to 
mutual respect. Opinions and ideas may differ; we do not all have to agree, but should respect others. Current 
world events may impact each of us differently. The exchange of diverse thoughts, ideas and opinions are an 

important part of the scholarly environment. Sharing viewpoints within a community that is committed to 
respect and empathy for others allows all of us to learn in a safe and supportive environment.  

 
 

If you have questions or need 
support, the college is here for 
you. 
 
It is our responsibility to 
prevent, protect, investigate and 
respond to all allegations of 
discrimination. Discrimination 
and harassment in any form 
hurts us all. 
 
The college is dedicated to 
fostering and maintaining a safe 
and welcoming environment. 
 
If you hear, see, read or 
experience discrimination, 
harassment or a bias-related 
incident, report it! 
 
Retaliation is prohibited. 

 
 

To report potential discrimination or harassment, contact: 

Campus Associate Deans of Student Affairs 
Eastern Campus - Dr. Mary Reese: reesem@sunysuffolk.edu 
Michael J. Grant Campus - Dr. Meryl Rogers: rogersm@sunysuffolk.edu 
Ammerman Campus - Dr. Edward Martinez: martineze@sunysuffolk.edu 

 
Civil Rights Compliance Officers 

Christina Vargas: vargasc@sunysuffolk.edu 
Dr. Dionne Walker Belgrave: walkerd@sunysuffolk.edu 

 

For campus safety concerns: 
 

Public Safety (631) 451-4242  
(answered 24/7) 
For emergencies call 911 

 

 

Resources: 
 

Non-Discrimination Notice 
 

 

Center for Social Justice and 
Human Understanding 
 

 

Mental Health and Wellness 
Services 
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